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Webster, Doug

From: Poole, Jim

Sent: Friday, May 06, 2005 8:11 AM
To: Webster, Doug

Cc: Katz, Alex

Subject: Cst. Harvey-Zenk matter

Sir,
This is just an update on the PSU assistance to the East St. Paul Police and Chief Bakema.

- A package has been forwarded to Independent Counsel, Marty Minuk, containing a# interviews conducted by the
PSU relating to the activities of Harvey-Zenk on the night preceding the motor vehicle collision. (PSU # 05-017)

If there are no objections, 1 will meet with Chief Bakema and furnish him with a copy of the PSU report outlining
our assisting role and interviews conducted.

- A separate copy of this same PSU report will ultimately be forwarded to Insp. Katz under a different PSU report
number. (PSU # 05-019) This file was opened to determine if any misconduct existed relating to other WPS
members associated to events prior to the collision.

If there are any questions, please contact me.
Jim

Staff Sergeant James A. Poole
Winnipeg Police Service

Professional Standards Unit

457 Main St.

Winnipeg, MB.

Office Phone - (204) 986-7293

2/13/2008

3063



